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SPECIAL ASSESSMENT FOR THE ELECTRIC IMPROVEMENT PROJECT:  
 
As approved at the Annual Meeting on August 16, each lot is being assessed an 
additional $400 towards the electric improvement project.  
 

o $200 will be due by October 1, 2025 
o $200 will be due by February 1, 2026 

 
Checks are to be mailed to Meadowside of Woodstock, PO Box 503, Quinebaug 
CT 06262.  Please include lot number(s) on the payment.  
 
 
Thank You 
Meadowside Board of Directors 

 

 


